
Coordenação de Aperfeiçoamento de Pessoal de Nível Superior (CAPES)

Dear Sirs,

This is a letter in support of the proposal, From Microscope to Telescope: 
Interdisciplinarity to foster human development, being submitted by Universidade 
Presbiteriana Mackenzie to Coordenação de Aperfeiçoamento de Pessoal de Nível 
Superior (CAPES) within its internationalisation call.

Within this proposal, I confirm the intention of our School to collaborate with the 
research on Space Weather, Solar Physics and Solar-Terrestrial Relations. To this end we 
will receive students and researchers from Universidade Presbiteriana Mackenzie, as well 
as sending researchers from our School, particularly the Astronomy and Astrophysics 
Group, to visit Mackenzie. We note that the project is intended to run from 01/08/2018 
until 31/ 07/2022.   

We hope that this proposal will be successful and that we can look forward to further 
collaboration between our institutions.

Yours sincerely,

Prof Martin A. Hendry MBE FRSE FInstP FRAS

Head of School of Physics & Astronomy
Professor of Gravitational Astrophysics and Cosmology
Kelvin Building, University of Glasgow, 
University Avenue, Glasgow, G12 8QQ. 
Direct Line +44 (0)141 330 568

Email: head-physics-school@glasgow.ac.uk
The University of Glasgow, charity number SC004401


